
October 31, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim Evans 

P.O. Box 1158 

Willmar, MN 56201 

 

Dear Mr. Evans: 

 

Enclosed please find an information packet about the Assassination Records Review Board.  In 

addition, your name has been added to our mailing list and press release fax list. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 


